UNIVERSITY GRANTS COMMISSION

COMMISSION CIRCULAR NO: 925
No. 20, Ward Place,
Colombo 07.
07.07.2010

Vice-Chancellors of Universities
Rectors of Campuses
Directors of Institutes
Payment of Increments in Recognition of Educational / Professional
Qualifications to the Non-Academic Non-Administrative Staff

Your kind attention is invited to paragraph 2 (vi) of Commission Circular No.
891 of 3™ July 2007 on the above subject.

2. The University Grants Commission at its 799" meeting held on 15.03.2010
having noted the name of Diploma in Engineering Technology offered by the Open
University of Sri Lanka has been changed as Diploma in Technology, decided that
both certificates, ie: “Diploma in Engineering Technology” and “Diploma in

Technology” should be recognized for payment of two increments to non-academic
non-administrative staff.

3. Please note that the payment of increments should be limited to one certificate.

4. Please take action accordingly.

(Prof. Gamini Samaranay
Chairman

Copies to: 1. Chairman’s Office/UGC

2. Vice-Chairman/UGC

3. Members of the UGC

4. Secretary/UGC

5. Deans of Faculties

6. Registrars of Universities

7. Financial Controller/UGC

8. Bursars of Universities

9. Librarians/SAL/AL of the Higher Educational Institutions/Institutes

10. Deputy Registrars/Snr. Asst. Registrars/Asst. Registrars of
Campuses/Institutes

11. Deputy Bursars/Snr. Asst. Bursars/Asst. Bursars of Campuses/Institutes

12. Chief Internal Auditor/UGC

13. Govt. Audit Superintendents of Universities

14. Snr. Asst. Int. Auditors/Asst. Int. Auditors of HEII

15. Secretaries of Trade Unions

16. Auditor-General
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